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The Las Vegas CARP chapter is holding a retreat for anyone who wishes to extend their basic 

understanding of Divine Principle teachings. 

 

The retreat will be held from December 17-23, 2018 in Las Vegas at the Cheon Hwa Gung. The deadline 

for registration is December 15. Early Bird Registration ends December 10. 

 

Registration fee for in-state participants: 

Early Bird $250 

Regular $280 

 

Registration fee for out-of-state participants: 

Early Bird $220 (free stay on the night of December 16) 

Regular $250 

 

Register by emailing: Familywatanabe@ gmail,com or call: 510-376-3538. 

 

For any questions, comments or concerns, please use the contact information above. 

 

Retreat: "Discover the Heart of God and Find Your True Self" 

 

This retreat will include lectures and discussions as well as fellowship time through music, sports, 

entertainment and daily opportunity to reflect through prayer and meditation. 

 

Past participants expressed that this retreat helped them to make a new beginning in their life of faith. 

 

Respected Divine Principle lecturer, Gerry Servito, will present lectures on "The Heart of God" within the 

framework of Unification Thought teachings and Divine Principle teachings during the first four days. 

Rev. Andrew Compton, Education Director at the International Peace Education Center, will then share 

True Parents' life course. 

 

The Goal of this retreat is to help participants find a deeper parent-child relationship with God and 

understand the role of True Parents particularly in God's Providence at this time and with that deeper 

connection, welcome in the New Year with more hope. 

 

LV CARP looks forward to serving Unificationists and their guests. Register today! 

 

 


